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Increase Transparency, Pelindo Subholding
Expands Standardization and Digitalization
Admin -- 21 August 2023

Jakarta, August 19, 2023 - PT Pelindo Solusi Logistik / SPSL as a Subholding of State-Owned Enterprises

(BUMN) Ports of PT Pelabuhan Indonesia (Persero) / Pelindo, continues to be committed to providing

excellent service and free from fraud, corruption and extortion.

After the merger of PT Pelabuhan Indonesia (Persero), SPSL has made various efforts to prevent

corruption, one of which is by standardizing and digitizing logistics services and hinterland development.

"We encourage improvement steps, the most important of which is transformation and transparency in all

logistics business lines. We will continue to make efforts to realize a national logistics ecosystem that is

more organized, transparent, and clean from acts of corruption," said SPSL President Director, Joko

Noerhudha.


